

All Saints RC Secondary School 299 Ryehill Road Glasgow G21 3EN Phone 0141 582 0010 Fax 0141 582 0011 E-mail headteacher@ allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk www.allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk Twitter@AllSaintsSec

Head Teacher Mr Peter Holmes

21st June 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I write with the arrangements for the summer holidays and for the last day of term. Friday 23rd and Monday 26th June are activity days and learners can make a small donation to school fund of 50p to wear non-uniform. The school will finish for the holidays on Tuesday 27th June at 1.00pm. The school buses for Milton are arranged for 1.00pm and we will have an earlier lunch at 12pm.

The school re-opens on Tuesday 15th August 2017 at 8.50am.

There will be staff available in school from 9-12pm on Tuesday 8th August 2017 to support learners and help with queries re SQA exam results.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for everything you have done to support the school this term and to wish you and your family an enjoyable and safe summer holiday.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Holmes Head Teacher







